NEOkla Club Meeting April 9, 2019

Board members present were Jason Baney — RE, Neil Cox - Asst. RE, Todd
Swain — Treasurer, Betty Martin — Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike
Tritt, and George Walker. The minutes of the March meeting and the treasurer’s
report were approved as presented.

Autocross Report — Jeff Maize: There were 61 entries at the March 17 event.
The next event will be Saturday and Sunday April 13 and 14. We are going to
have drone footage to use as promo. Contracts have been signed with Stroud.

Road Racing — Neil Cox: There were 152 cars entered for the Hallett Super
Tour. Thanks to everybody who worked to make it a successful event. Our next
event will be a double regional/time trials on June 29-30.

Road Rally — Jeff Maize: Jeff presented the report for Garry Deaton who is
having cataract surgery. Garry asked for a budget for the planned rallies. Todd
Swain moved to allot $1500 for the planned 4 rallies. Neil Cox seconded.
Motion carried.

Rally Cross: There will be an event on May 18 and 19. The cost will be $30 for
test and tune on Saturday and $35 for Sunday, or $60 for both. Neil Cox moved
to approve a budget of $1500; George Walker seconded. Motion carried.

A representative from XtremeTulsa.com talked about an upcoming auto show in
July. They are looking for participants.

The next Club meeting will be May 14 at Burnco.

Betty Martin



